
ICE and CBP regularly arrest 
immigrants for a variety of 
reasons, separating them from 
their families and often confining 
them to immigration detention…

While our government is represented by a qualified 
attorney, most immigrants – including people seeking 
asylum, lawful permanent residents and long-time members 
of our community – must navigate the complicated 
immigration court system without legal representation.

…causing their families 
to struggle to obtain 
information about their 
loved one’s location.

Our local government should establish 
an immigrant legal defense program that 
follows the universal representation model.

An immigrant legal defense program will add 
fairness and equity to our unjust immigration 
system. It will allow people to make informed 
decisions about their cases and to access 
the rights they have under U.S. law.
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Despite the high risk of deportation, permanent separation from their families and sometimes 
life-threatening danger in their countries of origin, immigrants are not guaranteed critical legal 
representation in immigration court. 

A study by the American Immigration Council found that immigrants who have legal representation 
are more likely to be released from detention, more likely to have their cases terminated and more 
likely to obtain the relief they seek.  

We the People must demand that our local government create an immigrant legal 
defense program to uphold their due process rights. Because legal representation 
is a vital means of keeping immigrant families and communities together. 

DIRECT LEGAL REPRESENTATION IS FUNDAMENTAL TO FAIRNESS AND JUSTICE IN OUR COUNTRY.
No one should have to face the United States government in court alone when their liberty is at stake. 

DIRECT LEGAL REPRESENTATION IS FUNDAMENTAL TO FAIRNESS AND JUSTICE IN OUR COUNTRY.
While the judicial system upholds the right to legal counsel, our immigration court system does not 
guarantee all people access to legal representation. 

https://www.facebook.com/sdaclu
https://www.instagram.com/sdaclu/
https://twitter.com/sdACLU



